Dotson, Michael (UTC)

From: atbecker2@gmail.com on behalf of Austin Becker <austin@2lacres.org>
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2014 9:45 AM

To: Dotson, Michael (UTC)

Subject: Withdrawal of Common Carrier Permit

Mike,

I would like to request the withdrawal of my application for a Common Carrier Permit on behalf of 21 Acres
and the Humanlinks Foundation.

Thank You

Austin Becker

Food Hub Coordinator

21 ACIres center for Local Food and Sustainable Living
Cell: (920) 676-3390
austin@21acres.org




